
 

  

 

May 19, 2022 

Dear [first name] [last name] 
  
You have applied for graduation in the spring 2021-22 term and our team has been working 
diligently with you and your faculties/schools to evaluate your degree in preparation for the 
Senate vote on June 7, 2022. This reminder applies to you only if you expect to graduate with 
a minor. 
 
This email is a reminder that the deadline for our receipt of your approved minor petition is 
May 27, 2022, as has been posted on our website during the current academic year 
(https://aub.edu.lb/registrar). 
 
If you miss the deadline, you will not be awarded your minor, because once we enter your 
degree, we can no longer add it. 
 
Please act accordingly. 
 
Kind regards, 
  
Office of the Registrar 
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